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Carmody, Jody

From: Smith, Kim on behalf of PUC
Sent: Wednesday, August 27, 2008 9:32 AM

To: Leighton, Adele; Howland, Debra; Noonan, Amanda; Naylor, Mark; Raymond, Margaret; Carmody,
Jody

Subject: FW: Pennichuck Water Works

I have attached an fnternet e-mail from our PUC account regarding Docket No. DW 08-073, Pennichuck Water
Works, Inc.

--Kim

Original Message
From: Lucy Goldthwaite [mailto:manyrds@comcast.netj
Sent: Wednesday, August 27, 2008 8:17 AM
To: PUC
Subject: Re: Pennichuck Water Works

August 27, 2008

Lucila E Goldthwaite
4 Wright Rd
Derry NH 03038
man rds@comcast.net

Public Utilities Commission,

In response to the recent proposal by Pennichuck Water Works increases in rates I find their requests to be highly
unrealistic and

places a heavy burden upon us consumers, who have no other choice of service providers. I sympathize with the
increases that

they could be facing due to the economy, or upgrades they have needed to do. But ultimatley, upgrades they
make will in some

cases benefit them, particularily where they have expanded service. Yet I maintain, this is a HUGE increase!! It
places an unfair

burden upon us customers, those of whom would be willing to support a more fair increase to maintain water
purity obviously.

I ask that the commission reject their request of a 25.2 percent overall increase. Please consider us middle class
who are also

feeling the strains from all different directions. Let’s work towards something more reasonable!
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I thank you all in advance. I appreciate your efforts.

Warmly,

Lucila Goldthwaite

8/27/2008


